
UPDATE: ISTC Response to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Situation 
Industrial Safety Training Council (ISTC) Management continues to work closely with 
local officials, industry professionals, and healthcare personnel to ensure we remain 
prepared to respond to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) as the situation evolves.  In order 
to ensure the safety of our customers, visitors, and employees, ISTC has decided to 
transition training operations to our ISTC Distance Learning platform (online training).  
This change will go into effect at 4:00 pm (CST) today.  This transition will allow us to 
cease training operations at our brick and mortar facilities to further protect our 
community.   
 
ExxonMobil Proximity Badging will remain open at the ISTC Beaumont location.  
Individuals will be required to sign in at the self-check-in kiosk.  Once the individual 
signs in, they will be required to wait in their car until they receive a text message to 
enter the building and retrieve their badge (two trainees allowed in trailer at one time in 
order to comply with the social distancing guidelines).  All individuals arriving to ISTC for 
their ExxonMobil proximity badge will be subject to the following procedures: 

• Limited access to ExxonMobil Proximity Badge trailer:  
o Facility access only available between the hours of 6:15 am and 4:15 pm  

• Medical questionnaire is required prior to accessing the ExxonMobil Proximity 
Badge trailer 

• Temperature screening is required prior to entry  
o Temperature reading of 100.4° or above will not be allowed access to the 

facility (no exceptions). They will be referred to their employer for 
guidance. 
 

Please contact ISTC personnel if you need specific information on which sites are 
available on our Distance Learning platform.  ISTC will return to normal operations once 
it is determined that a threat no longer exist.   
 
If you have any questions regarding our protocols, please contact ISTC Customer 
Service at (409) 724-2565. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of ISTC. 
 
Respectfully, 
ISTC Management  
 


